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Thursday 5 May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 6 SATS Breakfast 9-12 May  

Next week, starting from Monday 9 May, children in Year 6 will be sitting their SATs and it is 

extremely important that the children are in school every day during these important 

assessments. 

In order to make this as stress free as possible for the children, we would like to invite them 

into school earlier on test days.  

Children should enter school via the Gold Hall Entrance, from 8.30am, where an adult will 

greet them. They will have the opportunity to sit and chat with their friends whilst enjoying a 

drink and a small snack. It is not intended that the snack replaces breakfast, but that it acts 

as something additional. We do hope that your child will join us. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Yours sincerely  

Mr Lee, Mrs Pesani and the Year 6 Team   

 

 

 

 
 
 

http://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/

